
UPDATE DECEMBER FROM BRAZIL (ABMM Brazilian Association of Medical WOMAN)  

 

 

We  achieved all the scientifical meetings that where programmed for the second semester  with very good 

presentations and great interest of  the participants. 

We also had a monthly administrative meeting, where we discuss and plan all  issues of the ABMM. 

The last administrative meeting was in 27 of november together with the directors of the São Paulo branch of 

the ABMM. 

There will be a Lunch for all members, for the end of the year on 8th of  December 2012 

There were activities, during the last 6 months, of great social importance, of the directors of the São Paulo 

branch of the ABMM 

Dr Ivone Meinão, vice-president of the São Paulo Branch of ABMM is presiding a campaign against the 

excess ingestion of sodium chloride (salt) and Dr Margarido also director of São Paulo branch, is leading a 

campaign for prevention, diagnosis and treatment of Hansen’s Disease. 

The directory of the São Paulo Branch of ABMM is organizing a meeting directed by Dr Maite: 

 The São Paulo MEDICAL WOMAN Congress 

 Subject: “Quality of Life of the Woman Doctor” 

 Date:  25 and 26 of october 2013 

Venue: Uninove University 

 

Dr Marilene Melo and myself  are plannig for the next year with other colleagues, to organize the first 

guideline about Gender Medicine in Brazil for the Guideline Project of the Brazilian Medical Association. 

This Project is based on Evidence Based Medicine. The direction of the Project considered the subject a very 

good idea. 

 

In the name of the ABMM we wish : Joyful Christmas and warmest wishes for the New Year. Hoping to meet 

in Seoul 

 

Anna Maria Martits 

ABMM 

Brazilian Association of Medical Woman 

Director of International Affairs 

 

 


